
 
 

 
For the safety of our patients, your families and our community, effective March 19, Rice 
Family Dentistry will be canceling all elective procedures per the ADA and KDA.  
Elective treatment includes:  cleanings, fillings, bridges, crowns and other non-urgent 
procedures. These guidelines are ever changing and we will keep everyone posted as 
guidelines change.  We will still be available for emergency visits for patients 
experiencing pain and/or swelling. 
 
Please follow federal and state guidelines and stay home, wash hands, practice social 
distancing.  We will see you soon!  Stay safe and healthy! 
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